Hillcrest

Daily Announcements
Friday, February 04, 2022

Good morning.
We will be back in 30 seconds with your morning announcements.

Here are your announcements:

Yearbook sales! This weekend is your last chance to buy the 2021-2022 Yearbook! It is
available to purchase on School Cash online. Please remind your parents if you would like to
buy one. There will not be any available to buy after this weekend.

Reminder to Explorations team you are on supervision at Nut Break today.




